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After 50 years of voting in Oregon, Vote-by-Mail is by far the most accessible and 

efficient method of voting. It is accessible for everyone. It has notably been reliable, 

fraud-free, and a model for other states. Please keep this system intact. Let’s keep 

moving forward, not backwards. Any reason to change this system is based on fear 

and misinformation. 

Keep Vote by Mail for all Oregonians! 

Thank you. 


